
ENROLMENT 2013  Scotland Island Children’s Centre 
  Catherine Park, Scotland Island 
 

Scotland Island & Offshore Children’s Services Inc Updated 6th Sept 2012 
PO Box 363, Church Point, NSW, 2105   
T: 02 9979 7856 / e: siocs@comcen.com.au 

We are currently taking new enrolments for 2013 and finalising current 
enrolments for 2012 

 
Dedicated Caring Childcare Staff 

Qualified Director,  
Certificate 3 & Diploma qualified staff 

 
CENTRE OPEN: 7.30am – 5.30pm / 2 to 5 years 

Tuesday / Wednesday / Thursday / Friday 
(With the possibility of opening Monday if we get the numbers) 

Please could you advise your child/rens attendance requirements for next year (2013): 
 
Child 1 Name:  ……………………………………………………….  Date of Birth:  …………………. 
Required attendance 2012:  Monday / Tuesday / Wednesday / Thursday / Friday (please circle) 
 
Child 2 Name:  ……………………………………………………….  Date of Birth:  …………………. 
Required attendance 2012:  Monday / Tuesday / Wednesday / Thursday / Friday (please circle) 
 
If your child is leaving this year, we hope they have enjoyed their time at the Centre and look forward 
to hearing about their next adventures.  Please inform the Centre of their last day of attendance: 
 
Child Name:  ………………………………………………………… 
Leaving Date:  …………………………………………………........ 
 
 
Parent / Guardian Name:  …………………………………………………… 
Contact Tel Number:  …………………………………………..…................ 
Contact Email:  ………………………………………………………………… 
 
The Children’s Centre will be closed over the Christmas break, last day for 2012 is Friday 21st 
December and the first day for 2013 will be Tuesday 22nd January 2013, we look forward to welcoming 
all our existing children back and look forward to meeting our new children. 
 
Please note places will be allocated only when this form is returned to the office so please complete by 
Friday 5th October 2012.  You will be advised of the success of your requested days soon after.  All 
returning families will then be required to complete a 2013 enrolment form, have an up-to-date 2 week 
deposit and pay two weeks fees in advance for January 2013. 
 
We look forward to another exciting year at the Centre and the continued support of our wonderful 
offshore communities.  Please do not hesitate to call with any queries on 02 9979 7856 or come and 
visit. 
 
Regards 
Liz Power - Director 
Scotland Island Children’s Centre 


